## BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Moore Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne

30th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers.

## END OF YEAR 6 CELEBRATIONS

Despite all of the recent coronavirus challenges, your children have had a wonderful year and we are so proud of them! We would like to take this opportunity to share with you the special events and celebrations we have planned for our 'Class of 2021,' especially as they are our very first class to have gone all the way through school from Reception to Year 6!

We haven't let COVID-19 put a stop to showcasing our Year 6 children's 'God given talents'. They are busy rehearsing in their class bubble and their end of year production, which will be shared with you on Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> July, is set to be a virtual extravaganza!

As you know, we are planning to hold a very special Year 6 Leaver's Service on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> July, we have shared details of this event with you and we are very much looking forward to celebrating the children's achievements.

We are thrilled that our fabulous PTFA have kindly offered to organise and support us in funding a Reward Day for Year 6 to say thank you, goodbye and good luck for the future. This will take place on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> July. Your child will only need a snack on that day. The PTFA are buying the children a meal each from George's Fish Bar. We will write to you nearer the time with further details and an order form for the food.

We have also organised a huge inflatable obstacle course on the school field for the children on the same day. Your child will need to have their PE kit with them for the day. What fun this will be! WOW!

As has been tradition for so many years, on Wednesday 21<sup>st</sup> July, as part of their last day, the children have the opportunity to bring in a school shirt/top or P.E top if they would like to have it signed by friends and staff from their class bubble.

Our Year 6 children are nearing the end of their primary journey, and we will miss them greatly. As you can see, we are committed to celebrating their many achievements as well as their resilience, courage and perseverance during the last 16 months - they are amazing!

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you as always for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Bellamy

Acting Head of School